
 
Dear Friends of the Greater Altoona Jewish Film Festival, 
 
We are excited to be able to offer an excellent film, Green Pastures, this spring for your 
entertainment.  Green Pastures is an Israeli film dramedy with English subtitles. Details are 
below and we hope that you can join us.  We are also looking at the possibility of another 
outdoor event at Lakemont Park in September and then return to our normal schedule in 
February/March of 2023.  Best wishes and stay safe. 

 

 
 
Meal by Paula and Dave Binus 
5:30pm Appetizers: hummus, veggies, cheese and crackers with wine and beverages 
6:00pm Dinner: salmon, roasted sweet and regular potatoes, roasted veggies and salad 

  Dessert: cheesecake 
7:00pm Movie: Greener Pastures 

 
 
 



Please make a reservation for the meal by Friday, April 22nd by sending an email to 
altoonafed@gmail.com 
 
We would greatly appreciate payment for your meal in advance either by check to our PO Box 
or by credit card from the Federation website at www.greateraltoonajewishfederation.org 
 
Payment by check, $18 per meal and $5 per film ticket, please mail to: 
Greater Altoona Jewish Federation 
PO Box 224, Hollidaysburg, PA 16648 
 
Payment by credit card, note there is a small additional fee to offset cc processing fees. 
1.  Go to Federation website homepage www.greateraltoonajewishfederation.org 
     and click on the orange DONATE button on the sidebar. 
2.  Enter your dollar amount, i.e.. $18 per meal and $5 per movie ticket.  
3.  At the USE THIS DONATION FOR, hit the down arrow and select FILM FESTIVAL. 
4.  Select the next box below to offset the credit card processing fee. 
5.  Select donate with credit card. 
6.  Add your credit card information.  Check credit card expiration date for accuracy. 
7.  Add name and billing address. 
8.  Click on DONATE NOW. 
 
ArtsAltoona Center is located at 2212 6th Avenue, Altoona, PA.  It is the former Simpson 
Temple that has been transformed into a multi-use Education and Performance Center.  
Dinner will be located in the Blank Canvas, and the film will be shown in the Sanctuary. 
The parking lot is located on the back side of the buildings off of 6th Avenue between 22nd 
and 23rd streets.  For additional questions and concerns, email us at altoonafed@gmail.com 
 

 


